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January 17, 2000

Re: Standing Committee on Information Technologies (SCIT)
Fourth Session of the Plenary and Second Session of the SCIT Working
Groups (Geneva, December 6 to 10, 1999)

_____________________________________________________________

Madam,
Sir,

I have pleasure in sending you herewith the draft reports (documents
SCIT/4/8 Prov. and SCIT/WG/2/12 Prov.) of the fourth Plenary session of the
Standing Committee on Information Technologies (SCIT) and the second session
of the SCIT Working Groups which were held in Geneva during the week of
December 6 to 10, 1999.

The draft reports are available on the WIPO Web site (under the heading
“SCIT Documentation” accessible via the Information Technologies (SCIT) area
on the Home Page:  http://www.wipo.int).

Please send your comments on the draft reports to the International Bureau
by e-mail before February 25, 2000.  Our e-mail address is scit.mail@wipo.int.
With respect to paragraph 44 of document SCIT/4/8 Prov., please note that due to
changes in the WIPO calendar of meetings, the International Bureau intends to
hold the third session of the SCIT Working Groups during Week No. 18, i.e.,
from May 1 to 5, 2000, instead of Week No. 15.

Sincerely yours,

Klaus-Peter Wittig
Deputy Director

Inter-Office Information Services

./.


